
 

 

 

MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, CHANDIGARH 

 

NOTICE.         Date: 28-05-2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Greetings from Mount Carmel School, Chandigarh! 

 

This is in continuation of the Circular dated 26-04-2021,vide which the School 

Management had extended a helping hand to all the Parents by way of certain 

concessions. As a sign of solidarity with the suffering humanity due to the severity 

of the second wave of COVID 19, the School Management has decided to put 

payments of the Computer Fee, Special Programme charges, School Cinema 

Charges, Career Counselling, DMIT, L.S. & Aptitude Test Charges&Unit 

Tests/Exams/ Worksheets Chargeson hold till physical attendance of students at 

School. These charges would become payable when regular classes resume, on a 

pro rata basis for the remaining months of the current Academic Session. 

 

Our teachers are working consistently and providing class appropriate content 

keeping the students engaged meaningfully in Academic and Co-curricular 

activities inspite of all the adversities. It is heartening to note the support extended 

by you to the children and the teachers at this difficult time. We are grateful to you. 

 

As the School Management has to pay Salary to the staff and cater to other 

incidental/regular expenses, we would urge all to pay the fees regularly.This is to 

humbly remind you that Mount Carmel School is an UNAIDED Minority 

Educational Institution.  

 

MCS family continues to stand in solidaritywith all those who lost their loved ones 

during the Covid 19. 

 

We pray for good health & God’s safety upon each one of you & your family 

members. 

 

Regards 

Dr.Parveena John Singh 

Principal 
 


